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Dear Families, 
 

As reading is such an important part of our children’s lives, we continue to offer the 
opportunity for you to order from the Scholastic Reading Club. These are mostly 
paperback editions of the more popular children’s books, software, and downloadable 
materials, many with related learning activities.  With online ordering, you have access to 
all the catalogs across all ages, and it is searchable, so you can order for other family 
members at the same time. First time and returning users need to register your child.  

To Order online go to www.scholastic.com/bookclubs and choose 

the Parent Page  

Your login will be your email address. The class activation code is: LH63G.  

This code links your child to the school, listed under the director Beverly Burmark’s school 
account.  You pay with a credit or debit card, and books will be delivered to pre-school 
with no minimum order requirement nor additional charges for shipping. Every time 
parents place their orders online you earn bonuses and gifts for yourself and for your 
classroom.  

We do keep some of the current month’s fliers in the office at school. Let me know if you 
would like one to take home.  

We will also be offering a Scholastic Book Fair on site in mid-October. 

Thank you so much for supporting our Scholastic Book Club order program!  
For Questions contact the office. 

                    
Beverly Burmark,  
Preschool Director 
bburmark@chapelhillpc.org     
                                                                                                                        

 
                                                        

 
 

Available 

24/7—365 

Order online anytime 

and pick it up at school 

 

http://www.scholastic.com/bookclubs
http://www.scholastic.com/home/

